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I-275/I-4 Installation of Advance Warning Signs 254677-4-05-92

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Completed
Project Start November 2018
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road I-275

I-4
Construction
Cost

$199,294

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2019

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randall Abersold
  727-575-8300
  Randall.Abersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
PARTIAL ACCEPTANCE OF TASK 5 - AUGUST 29, 2019

This design-build project is making safety improvements by adding
advanced warning signs to alert drivers on southbound I-275 and
westbound I-4 approaching the interchange to slow/stopped vehicles
around the curve in Hillsborough County. 

Motorists should expect nightly lane closures from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

The $199,294 project is expected to finish in the summer of 2019. 


